
CITY OF ALAMO HEIGHTS
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT

6116 BROADWAY

SAN ANTONIO, TX 78209 
210-826-0516

Architectural Review Board Meeting 
Tuesday, October 19, 2021 – 5:30 P.M. 

In accordance with order of the Office of the Governor issued March 16, 2020, where he temporary 
suspended certain provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, take notice that a regular meeting 
scheduled at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 19, 2021 will be conducted by telephone conference in 
order to advance the public health goal of limiting face-to-face meetings (also called “social distancing”), 
to slow the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), to consider and act upon any lawful subjects which 
may come before it.  Per Governor’s Order GQ-36, attendees are not required to wear facial 
covering (mask) but they are encouraged. The City will continue to practice social distancing, and 
seating will be limited to capacity limits. 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR TELECONFERENCE: The public toll-free dial-in number to participate in 
the telephonic meeting is 346-248-7799 and enter access number 868 0184 5240#.

Case No. 863 F – 218 Normandy 
Request of David Youngquist, applicant, representing Rachel Kenney, owner, for the 
compatibility review of the proposed design located at 218 Normandy in order to construct a new 
single-family residence with detached accessory structure under Demolition Review Ordinance 
1860 (April 12, 2010).  

Chapter 5 of Code of Ordinances (Buildings and Building Regulations) requires City Council to consider the 
ARB’s recommendation for all demolition/final design review applications.  Please check the ARB posted 
results on the City’s website after the ARB meeting to confirm any future meeting dates. 

Plans are available for public viewing on the City’s website, with the exception of floor plans,  
(http://www.alamoheightstx.gov/departments/planning-and-development-services/public-notices/) and at the 
Community Development Services Department located at 6116 Broadway St. You may also contact Lety 
Hernandez (lhernandez@alamoheightstx.gov) by email or our office at (210) 826-0516 for additional 
information regarding this case. 




















